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January 16, 1991
JPN-91-002

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D.C. 20655

SUBJECT: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Proposed Changes to the Technical Specifications
Regarding the Deletion of Table 3.7-1
Primary Containment Isolation Valves (JPTS-89-027)

REFERENCES: 1. NYPAletter, J.C. Brons to D.R. Muller, dated December 18,
1986 (JPN-86-60), regarding Deletion of Table 3.7-1, *Process
Piping Penetrating Primary Containment.”

2. NYPA letter, J.C. Brons to NRC, dated May 31, 1986 (JPN-
89-035). regarding Delation of Table 3.7-1, “Process Piping
Penetrating Primary Containment.”

Dear Sir:

This application for an amendment proposes to delete Table 3.7-1 (entitied,
“Primary Containment solation Valves® on pages 198 through 209) along with any
associated notes and any references 1o this table from the James A. FitzPatrick
Technical Specifications. References to a similar table in the updated FitzPatrick Final
Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) will replace the deleted table. This application is similar
to license amendments the NRC has approved for Crystal River 3 and Davis-Besse.

A table of containment isolation valves was added to the FSAR as part of the July
1986 FSAR update.

This application amendment supersedes the two prior applications (References 1
and 2) where the Authority applied for similar changes.

Enclosed for filing is the signed original of a document entitied “Application for
Amendment to Operating License,” with Attachments | and |l thereto, comorising a
statement of the proposed changes to the Technical Specitications and the associated
Safety Evaluation.

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.91, a copy of this cpplication and the associated
attachments are being provided to the designated New York State official,
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FOR



CC!

Regional Administrator

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road!

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Office of the Resident Inspector

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136

Lycoming, NY 13093

Mr. David E. LaBarge

Project Directorate |-1

Division of Reactor Projects - |/1|
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14 B2

Washington, D.C. 20555

Ms. Donna Ross

New York State Energy Ctfice
2 Empire State Plaza

16'" Floor

Albany, NY 12223

If you have any questions, piease contact Mr. J. A. Gray, Jr.

Very truly yours,

/

L (f S
~pohn C. Brons

Exocutive Vice President

/Nuciear Generation



